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To our  partners, THANK  YOU!   
Together we will realize the dream

�.�D�V�L�\�D�K�D�Q����
Inc.

Jamsports Awards Night 
at Eagle’s Club,

 4684 Saviers Road. Oxnard
Sunday, 25th of October, 2009

6 pm to 11 pm

PCVC Staff, the Board of Directors
 and the Fil-Am Community 
appreciates our newest donors.  

Thank You!

Tessie Godin
(in memory of 

Franklin G. Peralta) 

Genoveva Morla 
(in memory of Greg Morla)

Violy Rouch and family
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CBC Golf Course, Port Hueneme 

����Saturday, October 24, 2009
630 am to 3 pm

Call for further details:
Ped @ 822-2897

Tony @ 985-5437
Sid @ 415-5815

OCTOBER 2009

MEET YOUR PCVC 
ASSISTANT SECRETARY

Charleen Morla is an activist 
in sharing and preserving the Filipino 

culture by promoting cultural awareness 
and understanding. She also has an 

energetic interest in the field as a 
community outreach organizer and 

marketer. 
She has been 
organizer of 
Filipino arts 
and cultural 

expositions for 
the last decade, 
and had worked 

with Filipino 
organizations within Ventura County and 
California.  Charleen has displayed  her 
organizing skills and has been successful 
in organizing Fiestas Filipinas for years 
to promote Filipino Cultural Awareness 

and Diversity.  Her  patience, strong 
social commitment and attention to detail 

has helped her  in several successful 
production of  Kasiyahan Entertainment 

events, dedicated to promote Filipino 
Arts and  Entertainment in  Ventura 

County for everyone to enjoy.
Charleen is currently the Assistant 

Secretary and a Board of Directors for 
the Philippine Center of Ventura County, 

an Associate Director for the Fil-Am 
Council of Ventura County, and Press 

Relations Officer of the Visayan 
Association of Ventura County. 

continued on page 2

A SALUTE TO PCVC DONORS 
AND SUPPORTERS

    On the 26th of September 2009 at 
Oxnard Performing Arts Convention 

Center, PCVC  Staff and Board of 
Directors recognized the real heroes of 
the Philippine Center Ventura County. 

Despite it’s uncertain beginnings back in 
June 2008, the night’s celebration 
spotlighted the efforts of the small 
committee of members to make the 

vision of the Philippine Center into a 
reality.  Last years successful fund 

raising campaign leaves little doubt as 
the massive outpouring  of community 

support.  
   Every penny and every dollar raised 
for the building fund grew to $30,000 
and the goal of $100,000 by June 2011 

is within reach. All attendees were 
greeted by our own Jocelyn Elpidama 

and Myrna Viloria as they checked
 everyone in for the celebration, while 

Sonia Armedilla and Grace Tuazon 
manned our “Buy a Brick” program  and 

PCVC T-shirts table. Members of the 
“Sagalas” of this years Santa Cruzan, 
with sash and crowns, ushered all our 
donors and supporters to their seats. 
The evenings’ events began with a 

continuous slide show presentation by 
Charleen Morla of the long list of donors 

and supporters names to date.  

continued on page 2

 

PCVC Building Fund as of Oct 2009
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 PROPOSED SCHEDULE OF PCVC SPONSORED TRAINING FOR 2009

Basic Computer Training; Old Kapitbahay Office, Saviers Road, Oxnard,2nd Monday of every month,6 to 9 pm

Arts and Crafts Class; Old Kapitbahay Office, Saviers Road, Oxnard,4th Monday of every month, 6 to 9 pm

Jessica de Leon Nicholas, DDS, Inc.

3725 Saviers Road
Oxnard, CA 93033

805-486-0214

San Juan Auto Repair  Shop

3526 Saviers Road
Oxnard, CA 93033

805-487-5668

  PCVC BRICK DONORS

Violy Rouch & family; 
Sally Bissonnett; 

Disclaimer: Any error or omission is not with malice and intention.  Contact PCVC staff for any correction.

MEET....

She was the layout editor for Kapitbahay 
Newspaper in 2006 to 2009 and a 

Community Outreach Organizer for the 
1997-1998 Philippine Float for the 
Annual Rose Parade in Pasadena, 

California, and Philippine Department 
of Tourism.    In addition to her volunteer 
work in the Fil-Am Community, Charleen 
is also working for Total Brand Delivery 
as a Graphic Designer.  She also works 

part time as a freelance graphic designer 
in developing corporate and brand 

identities, designing brochures, 
advertisements, product packaging, 

logos and  illustrations.  
Born and raised in Oxnard, California, 

Charleen spent time during her childhood 
days attending Fil-Am meetings, events 
and functions with her father, the late 
Gregorio Morla .  Since his passing in 
2002, Charleen moved back home to 

assist her mother, Genoveva, with their 
family business and at the same time 

pursue her career as a graphic designer. 
As a community organizer, she found  her 

way back into the community involved 
with the Fil-Am Community in Ventura 
County.  In her spare time, she likes to 

bond with friends and loved ones, 
traveling and taking fishing trips to 
Channel Islands to catch the elusive 

jackpot.

 
A SALUTE TO ....1

We also cannot forget, the Fil-Am Council 
member organizations, including 

businesses who have aided us through 
advertising, such as Premier Industries 
and Dualan Auto Repair; ICAC and La 

Union organizations, the Salin Lahi Dance 
Group, and the couple, Mac and Julia 
Macasieb, and all the “Buy a Brick” 

donors whose gracious donations help 
make this vision into a reality. 

   The ICAC Line dancers warmed up the 
dance floor  with music from the DJ of the 
ICAC Music Sound Machine. Our emcees 

for the night, Ped Bucao and Myrna, 
started the rest of the festivities.  Marie 

Galiguis opened the night’s program with 
“Lupang Hinirang” the Philippine 
National Anthem, followed by Lita 

Monis with the “Star Spangled Banner”, 
both heartfelt renditions for all.  A brief 
invocation by Bill Pritchard followed, 

as he spoke on the value of prayer in our 
lives.  Then our PCVC President, Sid 

Cabran who made an emphatic thank you 
to all our donors and supporters. After the 
brief welcome address, the Chinese buffet 
dinner was served by the team of servers 
led by Rene and Conchita Bullicer, Beth 
Trangelo, Delia Bucao, Frank Elpidama, 
Mama Maria Bullicer and our dynamic 

president, Sid. 
   The “Salin Lahi Folk Dance Group” led 

by our Sonia began the dining 
entertainment with a native dance number, 

keeping the Philippine flavor with the 
festivities.  The ”Channel Islands All Male 

Dance Group” followed with their 
competitive hip-hop dance performance. 

  A SALUTE TO....2

Undeclared”, a youth dance group, closed 
the dinner entertainment with a mix of 
styles, finishing with a rendition of the 

“Macarena”.  The audience showered the 
dance floor with money in appreciation of 

all who performed. 
After the dinner, Ped gave all our donors 

and supporters more personal 
recognition.  All those in attendance were 

named individually and asked to stand 
and given a hearty round of applause. 

Our “Sagalas” and their escorts also were 
recognized for their individual 

contributions. For rest of the night, the 
ICAC Sound Machine provided non-stop 
dance music for those wanting to hit the 

dance floor.  Even our own “Dancing 
Dentist” Jessica Nicholas showed off her 

dancing prowess, and offered some 
impromptu lessons to all.   Once every 
one’s dancing energy was spent and to 

close the evening, orchids and cash prizes 
were raffled off to all those attending.
  This night of recognition was a great 

success, and we once again thank all of 
our donors and supporters.  However we 
can not forget those we were not able to 
recognize that night, whose names we 

were not able to mention.  Our continued 
success was due not in small part to many 
of those who worked behind the scenes, 

these silent heroes who work hard 
without compensation, we thank you all.

PCVC 
General Assembly Meeting

19th of October, 2009; @ 630 pm at Old 
Kapitbahay Office in Oxnard.

Anyone  interested is welcome!


